
Meeting with H.E. Mr. Ali Abu Al-Ragheb, Former Prime Minister and H.E. Mr. 

Abdelelah Mohamd Al-Khatib, Former Minister for Foreign Affairs 

 

On 7 September 2020, Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan visited 

H.E. Mr. Ali Abu Al-Ragheb, Former Prime Minister of the Hashemite Kingdom of 

Jordan. In the meeting, they talked about H.E. Mr. Abu Al-Ragheb’s relations with Japan, 

where he visited several times including his two visits as Prime Minister. Ambassador 

Yanagi expressed his gratitude for H.E. Mr. Abu Al-Ragheb’s efforts as Prime Minister 

to strengthen ties between Japan and Jordan in diverse fields. On his side, H.E. Mr. Abu 

Al-Ragheb expressed his appreciation for the Japanese assistance for Jordan. 

 

On the same day, Ambassador Mr. YANAGI Hidenao also visited H.E. Mr. Abdelelah 

Mohamd Al-Khatib, Former Minister for Foreign Affairs of the Hashemite Kingdom of 

Jordan. In the meeting, they talked about H.E. Mr. Khatib’s visits to Japan to accompany 

the state visit of H.M. Kind Abdullah II in December 1999 and the official visit of H.M. 

in 2006 and his contribution as Minister for Foreign Affairs for bolstering bilateral 

relations between Japan and Jordan as friendly countries. Ambassador Yanagi explained 

recent efforts of Japan to contribute to the development of Palestinian economy 

cooperating with Jordan. On his side. H.E. Mr. Khatib expressed his appreciation for 

Japan’s position and its support for Jordan and Palestine. 

 

 

 

 


